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 K Field SUPPRT2017/1260/P 30/03/2017  09:11:45 Dear planning dept.

I am comfortable that the proposed glazed addition to the building will not have a detrimental effect on 

the mews (Charles Place). Even at its increased height. In fact it sounds rather nice, particularly 

retaining the original brick and sash window details visible through the glass. It will help smarten up 

that section of the mews, which helps all those who live/work there.

Specifically with the rear elevations of the Drummond Street terrace, there is no consistency in 

treatment which warrants any restriction in my view on this particular property.

Thanks for listening.

Kim

3-5 Charles Place

 shemsi shaqiri NOBJ2017/1260/P 29/03/2017  15:37:21 I support the application120 drummond 

street
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